Email 05.04.19

Dear Marisa

Thanks for your email and clarity. I have checked with my team and they are available to meet on 11 April and they will report back to me as I cannot attend that day.

Do you have a time please?

Kind regards

Kirstin

Ms K Cardus Executive Headteacher

Barton Court Academy Trust

Barton Court Grammar School Longport Canterbury CT1 1PH

Tel: 01227 464600 www.bartoncourt.org

From: Marisa.White@kent.gov.uk < Marisa.White@kent.gov.uk >

Sent: 05 April 2019 16:58

To: K Cardus < kcardus@bartoncourt.org>; Lorraine.XXXX.gov.uk **Subject:** RE: Meeting to discuss coastal grammar with Marisa White

Dear Kirsten

Apologies if there has been any confusion. We were contacted by Simon from Canterbury City Council asking us to help as he had been approached by parties acting on behalf of both schools regarding sites etc and he wanted (1) for me to be involved and (2) to meet both parties together. Lorraine rang him for me (I have been in back to back meetings for the last few days) to say that I would be happy to join any meeting but to explain that although we would ask the schools if they

would be happy to attend the same meeting, given both parties are in "competition" and may be talking about the same or perhaps different sites....it would be more sensible to meet separately.

The meeting is therefore more about sites and potential planning issues than education and I think it would need to either be for or include your architect team Kirsten. Simon has accepted that the meetings would be best separate and has suggested morning of the 11th April for Barton Court (Brook House) as QE has already accepted the 15th (I can also attend at this date and time).

Would that be OK?

Kind regards

Marisa

From: K Cardus < kcardus@bartoncourt.org>

Sent: 05 April 2019 16:16

To: Medwin, Lorraine - CY EPA < Lorraine.XXX.gov.uk >; White, Marisa - CY EPA

<Marisa.White@kent.gov.uk>

Subject: Meeting to discuss coastal grammar with Marisa White

Dear Marisa and Lorraine

I have received the email below from my PA but I am slightly confused. I thought this meeting was about education rather than site or planning? I was told it was a meeting with Marisa and Swale not with Simon Thomas?

BCAT architects, XXX, have been trying to arrange a meeting with Simon on their own without QE to discuss planning and site options, but we wanted this meeting separate to QE. I was not going to attend that meeting and had delegated that to the team. Simon was insisting on a joint meeting with KCC, QE and BCGS. If this is a planning/site meeting then I need to check that my architect team can also attend as that was the purpose of them requesting a meeting with him.

I don't want to duplicate work for everyone by having lots of separate meetings.

Can you please advise the agenda of the meeting so I can arrange for the right people to be around the table please. Are we focusing solely on site options or education or both?

Many thanks

Kirstin

Ms K Cardus Executive Headteacher

Barton Court Academy Trust

Barton Court Grammar School Longport Canterbury CT1 1PH

Tel: 01227 464600 www.bartoncourt.org

From: Lorraine.Medwin@kent.gov.uk < Lorraine.XXXX.gov.uk >

Sent: 05 April 2019 14:14

To: R Light < rlight@bartoncourt.org>

Subject: Meeting to discuss Coastal Grammar with Marisa White

Dear Roberta

Thank you for confirming that Kirstin Cardus will be able to attend the meeting with Marisa White and Simon Thomas (Canterbury City Council) regarding the Coastal Grammar. To confirm the meeting has been arranged for 13:00 on Monday 15 April 2019 at Brook House, Whitstable.

Kind regards

Lorraine

Lorraine Medwin | Area Schools' Organisation Officer – East Kent | Education Planning and Access | Children, Young People and Education | Kent County Council | Brook House, John Wilson Business Park, Reeves Way, Whitstable, CT5 3SS | Internal: 422660 | External: 03000 422660 Mobile: 07815639131 | www.kent.gov.uk |

Barton Court Academy Trust: A company limited by guarantee.

Registered in England - Company Number: 07711925

Registered Office: Barton Court Grammar School, Longport, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1PH.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended solely for the attention of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. E-mail messages from Barton Court Academy Trust or its constituent schools may contain sensitive, confidential, or legally privileged content and all usage should abide by the Data Protection Act/GDPR. Barton Court Academy Trust and its constituent schools withhold permission for the content of e-mails to be distributed without explicit authorisation. The views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Barton Court Academy Trust, its constituent schools, Local Governing Bodies, Directors, or Trustees, unless otherwise stated. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please forward it to the sender and delete it completely from your computer system along with any copies.